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To whom it may concern,
Like many people living on the west side of Rockford I feel that it would be a huge disservice
to close the Rockton Ave  campus. The tax paying public deserve to have decent medical care
on the west side. Not everyone has the ability to get to the east side of town for medical care,
not everyone has the ability to get to that monstrosity of a hospital out by I90 . I hope you are
willing to help keep decent medical care on the west side of town.
Thank you for your time,
Patty Anderson
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